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Comments: Please do the right thing for Wilderness, other public lands, and wildlife by dropping the US Forest

Service proposed Rangeland Management Directives. I have seen first hand the damage cattle grazing does to

wilderness lands in Colorado and it's disgusting to say the least. I hope you will reconsider your priorities and say

no to grazing on wilderness land. Thanks.


